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2013 PA State Chapter’s Women in the Outdoors Event
March 15-17 at Frank T. Soles YMCA Camp in Rockwood, Somerset County.

ATTENTION BOARD MEMBERS: 
Do you know of a qualified instructor for any of these classes below??

 Let Leslie or myself know ASAP

FIRST AID – Need Instructor!
OUTDOOR SURVIVAL - Need Instructor!
SELF PROTECTION – Need Instructor!

OUTDOOR COOKING – Pending, but may need a back up

The WITO postcard went out in the mail the end of November with success. The mailer 
directs the ladies to the PANWTF website where they can download the registration 

form. We are receiving registrations at this time…BUT we still need to find committed 
instructors for the above classes. PLEASE HELP US

EVENT RAFFLE TICKETS:
Leslie and I need help selling our Event Raffle Tickets. I will have these at the board 

meeting. Take as many as you can sell. 

REGISTRATION FLYERS: 
Available this weekend. Also will be published in this issue of Turkey Talk.

DONATIONS:
Cash donations, donations for our raffles, we need a turkey call for each participant for 

our Turkey Hunting class, ear protection, eye protection, targets, etc. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP in any way, shape or form. From circulating the flyers, selling 
raffle tickets, getting donations, setting up, taking down. The success of this event relies 
not on just Leslie and myself…this is a STATE CHAPTER OUTREACH function just like 

our State Banquet, Leadership Workshops, Outreach Gun Raffles, etc. 
For the record, only 3 board members offered help.

Our Outreach Programs are the direction we need to go to strengthen our mission 
and goals. What better way is there to give back to the resource than sharing our 



passion?


